
June 4, 2013 

Nippon Cargo Airlines Co.,LTD. 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Acceptance of solid shipment packed in single metal-made packagings 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation for flight safety. 

 

Nippon Cargo Airlines did not restrict acceptance of solid shipment packed in metal-made packagings. 

However, in order to prevent leakage incident related to metal-made packagings, regardless solid or liquid, 

we will require overpack for metal-made single packagings. Applicable metal-made single packagings   

is Steel Drum, Aluminum Drum, Steel Jerrican, or other metal-made durm/jerrican. 

 

For details, please refer our website( http://www.nca.aero/e/index.html ), IATA Dangerous Goods 

Regulations 54
th 

edition(DGR) and DGR/AddendumⅢ. 

 

If you have any question, please contact our sales or reservation staff. 

 

 

1. Effective date:  

June 4, 2013 

 

2. Applicable shipment:  

All solid and liquid shipment packed in single metal-made drum/jerrican 

 

3. Requirement :    

Need overpack 

  * if used UN Specification Packagings, below code will be applied 

  
Single packagings 

combination/composite 

packagings 

Steel drum 
1A1 

Accepatable  

with overpack 

Acceptable 

without overpack 

1A2 

Aluminum drum 
1B1 

1B2 

Other metal made 

durm 

1N1 

1N2 

Steel jerrican 
3A1 

3A2 

Aluminum jerrican 
3B1 

3B2 

 

 



4. method of overpack 

Following overpack is acceptable. Wooden flame or wooden box is also acceptable. For details, 

please refer and comply with overpack requirement of IATA Dangerous Goods Regulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

example 

 

 


